Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Oliver "ndrews and Betty Hooper. At 8:45 they left be review the John Winslow property regarding an illegal trailer placement. Also to reinspect the Arthur Houghton, Tr. property for junk cars. No satisfaction was received from Mr. Houghton. At the Winslow property, the trailers were removed.

Mr. Vanden Berg came in to receive projected tax figures on remodeling that he is planning on his home.

Walter Tirrell came in to ask for an extension to his trailer 450day permits. permission granted. He also discussed the proper method of deeding the road through his property. He suggested deeding the road as a piece of property to the Town then placing an article in the March, 1977 Warrant to ask the town to accept it as a town road. Roland suggested he talk with a lawyer to avoid confusion.

Mr. Richard Hall brought in some deeds in the possession of florence Purington where florence and Kenneth Purington deeded property described to the town for a town shed. The problem is the town deed does not read the same as Mr. Hall's deed per specifications.

The received notice to appear before the Board of Taxation on July 29 at 9:30 am regarding the appeal on the Armas and Roger Nektons' property assessment. The Selectmen will ask Dave Nixon to be present at the hearing.

The Selectmen will post an "ad" for bids on repairs to the Town Hall, as per Article #27.